
 
 
Epilepsy Awareness Month Purple Lights Request:  
 
I hope all is well with you as we start 2025 My name is Lynda DeBuck, and I am a Clinical 
Educator - Epilepsy with Epilepsy Southwestern Ontario 
 
Our organization aims to raise awareness of epilepsy and to provide education and support 
services to people with epilepsy and their family, as well as provide education to the general 
public. With the large number of people living with epilepsy (1 in 100) it is very conceivable that 
one or more of your staff, customers or family has been touched by this disorder. 
 
March is Epilepsy Awareness Month, and we are looking for businesses and city landmarks who 
may be interested in supporting Epilepsy Awareness Month through lighting their buildings 
either through the entire month of March, one week, or on International Purple Day on March 
26th. 
  
Last year London, Sarnia, Windsor, Tillsonburg, Dresden, and Chatham-Kent lit some of their 
buildings in purple. We would love to have the support of as many buildings a possibly around 
our region and to see photos of your celebrations. These can be shared with us directly by 
emailing katie@epilepsyswo.ca as well as by tagging us on Instagram, Facebook, Twitter at 
@epilepsyswo.  We will also share this on social media for our clients and their families to see 
the support and recognition the community is offering.  
  
Thank you for your consideration! Lynda DeBuck 
 

 


